
 

 
May 12, 2025 
 
The Honorable Jason Smith 
Chairman, US House Committee on Ways and Means 
1139 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington D.C. 20515  
 
 
Dear Chairman Smith: 
 
On behalf of DoorDash, I write to commend your leadership to support American workers by 
including independent contractors in the “No Tax On Tips” provision of this week’s budget 
reconciliation bill. 
 
Since President Donald Trump introduced the concept last year, “No Tax On Tips” has earned 
widespread and bipartisan support because it gives tax relief and fairness for millions of hard 
working Americans. 
 
Dashers, the independent contractors who deliver on the DoorDash platform, highly value the 
independence and flexibility that dashing provides. In 2024 alone, more than 7 million people 
delivered on DoorDash to achieve their financial goals and earned more than $16 billion on their 
own terms. “No Tax On Tips” would allow them to take home even more pay.  
 
To date, more than 40,000 Dashers have written to their Congressional representatives asking 
for fairness in this tax proposal. We are grateful that this text reflects their voices. 
 
We commend you, your leadership, and the members of the Ways and Means Committee on this 
important first step and stand ready to assist you to support dashers and other independent 
workers. 
 
Sincerely, 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
 
 
 
John Horton​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Katherine Rodriguez 
Head of North America Public Policy​ ​ ​ ​ Interim Head of Federal Affairs 
DoorDash​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ DoorDash 
 
 
cc: Members of the House Ways & Means Committee 


